
January 2025

Dear Neighbor, 

As January has come to a close, I hope that you and your family
had a wonderful, healthy holiday season with family, friends,
and cherished memories. 

I have finished my first month of work at the Statehouse and I
am humbled to represent District 21. I am excited to stay
connected through my office’s monthly newsletter in order to
share updates on legislation, committee work, and community
outreach. 

Ohioans have faced great challenges in the last few years and
2025 will be no different. However, I am more optimistic than
ever about the future of our state. I am confident that by
putting people first we can create better lives and brighter
futures for everyone. 

I am proud to be your state representative. I want to hear from
you! My office is happy and ready to help you with any state-
related issue or listen to your thoughts about state government.
Always remember, I work for you. Please don’t hesitate to reach
out; you’ll find my contact information at the bottom of the
page, as well as local and state resources I hope you’ll find
valuable. 

Sincerely, 

LEGISLATIVE UPDATE
FROM THE DESK OF STATE REPRESENTATIVE ERIC SYNENBERG

Eric Synenberg
State Representative, District 21

State and Local Resources

Former Beachwood City Council Member Eric Synenberg  is sworn in
as State Representative of Ohio House District 21 

614-644-5079 rep21@ohiohouse.gov 77 S. High St., 10th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Scan the QR code to sign
up for e- newsletters

State Agencies
Veterans Services

(614) 644-0898
Medicaid

1-(800)-324-8680

Civil Rights
(614) 466-2785

Unemployment
1-(877)-644-6562

Rehabilitation and
Corrections

(614) 387-0588

Taxation 
(614) 282-1780

Legal Aid
(216)-861-5500

Job and Family
Services

1-(844)-640-6446
Mental Health and 

Addiction
(216)-241-3400

Health Services
(216)-241-3400 

Aging
(216)-664-4383

United Way Helpline
2-1-1

Local Resources

I am honored to announce that I have been appointed to the
following committees in the 136th General Assembly:  

Financial Institutions Committee (Ranking Member) 
General Government Committee
Judiciary Committee

I look forward to working hard for my constituents and help
move this legislature forward by working across the aisle to
find bipartisan solutions. 

COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS



M O N T H ,  Y E A R  

I have heard your concerns about the executive orders recently signed by President Trump’s administration. In

response, I, along with 17 other members of the Ohio House and Senate, released a joint letter to Ohio’s congressional

delegation, urging swift and decisive action to reassert Congress's role in the face of these recent presidential actions.

The letter calls for a unified effort to counteract a troubling pattern of executive overreach and emphasizes that the

separation of powers is a cornerstone of American democracy, which must be protected to maintain the balance

between the branches of government. Key concerns outlined in the letter include: the federal funding freeze, the

dismissal of Inspectors General, and the expansion of executive power. You can find more about the letter on my

Facebook page: fb.com/eric.synenberg

As a proud member of the Ohio Jewish Caucus, I remain deeply committed to staying engaged with the issues that matter

most to our community. Through active collaboration and dialogue with fellow legislators, we work to address concerns

ranging from religious freedoms to antisemitism and more. Together, we strive to advocate for policies that promote

equality and support the safety and security of our community across the state. 

To read more visit:  https://ohiohouse.gov/members/eric-synenberg/news

@esynsfb.com/eric.synenberg @ericsynenberg
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